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Brian Ching Hong CHAN/PLAND

From: Jeremy Wan < >  
Sent: Friday, September 19, 2025 11:13 AM 
To: Sheren Si Wai LEE/PLAND <sswlee@pland.gov.hk> 
Cc: 'christinelcluk' <c > 
Subject: RE: Planning application No. A/NE-TKL/812 - Temporary Warehouse for Storage of Construction Materials and 
Associated Filling of Land for a Period of 3 Years  
 
Dear Sheren, 
 
I refer to your email of 15/09/2025 regarding the above matters. 
 
As agreed and confirmed with the owner/ applicant, we hereby apply for a deferment of 2 months to respond 
Transport Department’s comments. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact Ms. LUK or me at . 
 
 
Best Regards, 
Jeremy Wan 
 
Professional Consultancy Department  
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